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Learn about the 
letter G today. Look 
at pictures of things 
that start with G 
like goat, girl, 
gorilla. 

Today is the 4th day 
of the month. Count 
up to 4 and then 
count back from 4.

Eat alphabet soup 
for lunch. Talk about 
the letters. 

Grab a blanket and 
head outside to read 
under a tree with 
your child.

Help your child 
draw a square 
today. Talk about 
how many sides 
and corners are 
part of a square.

Make a mystery bag. 
Put small items 
inside a paper bag. 
Have your child 
reach in and guess 
each item.

Use gummy worms 
for making letters 
today. Your child can 
snack on a couple 
when done.

Sibling Day
Read Ish by Peter 
Reynolds. How did  
Ramon's sister help 
him feel better? 

Find things that 
come in groups of 
four like wheels on 
a car, legs on a 
chair, ninja turtles.

Teach your child 
"Humpty Dumpty" 
today. Help draw a 
picture of Humpty 
before and after.

Paint or color with 
yellow today. Talk 
about things that 
are usually yellow. 

Read The Great 
Gracie Chase by 
Cynthia Rylant. Help 
your child find the 
letter G while 
reading.

Ask your child to 
pick four favorite 
books to read over 
the weekend. 

Help your child think 
of animals that 
begin with the letter 
H (hint: hamster, 
hippo, horse).

Listen to classical 
music today while 
reading to your 
child.

Talk to your child 
about animals that 
hop. Let your child 
hop like a rabbit or a 
frog while counting..

Sprinkle sugar on a 
cookie sheet. Let 
your child make 
letters and shapes in 
the sugar.

Take your child the 
park today. Count 
how many children 
are there. 

Play music and 
dance to the beat.  
Stop the music and 
have your child 
freeze.

Help your child look 
for squares at the 
store today. How 
many can you 
count?

Let your child help 
you prepare a meal 

that includes an item 
starting with H (hint: 
ham, hummus, honey).

Earth Day
Read Earth Day 
Every Day by Xiao 
Xin. Choose an 
earth day activity 
to complete. 

Teach your child how 
to do the "Hokey 
Pokey."  Invite some 
friends over to join 
the fun!

Tell a Story Day
Ask your child to tell 
you a story today 
about a favorite 
character from a 
book or movie. 

Reading Activity Calendar (ages 0-5)

Make shakers by 
putting rice inside 
plastic eggs.

Visit the library as a 
family today and 
pick out books for 
the month. 

It's National Poetry 
Writing Month. Read 
your child a poem 
from Bill Martin Jr 
Big Book of Poetry.

Go for a walk and 
collect four flowers. 
Look at the stems, 
leaves and count 
the petals with your 
child.  

Try to Hula Hoop 
today. Count with 
your child how 
many times 
the hula 
hoop goes 
around. 

How many books 
did you read together 

this month? Help your 
child count them.


